
LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES FOR JUNE 2008 
EMMAUS LIONESS CLUB 

May 21 -  Annual Creative Basket Party, Shoemaker School, Macungie, PA.   
 
June 2 -  Past President's Meeting, Hillstone Restaurant, Emmaus, PA 14 members attended:  See 

attached List. 
 
June 9 -   Emmaus Lioness Meeting, The Masters at Shepherd Hills - 37 members attended. 

Chairman Sylvia Roth introduced Melanie Arosen and her mother Diane.  Melanie was 
presented with our $1500 scholarship.  She is majoring in Special Education at Bloomsburg 
University.  PP Marilyn Fenstermaker performed the installation ceremony for the incoming 
Board members.  See attached list. Emmaus Lion Fred Bartholomew will be our liaison for 
the 2008-2009 Lioness/Lions year.  

 
June 18 -  Emmaus Lioness Annual Golf Tournament, The Masters at Shepherd Hills. 
 
June 23 -  Emmaus Lioness Board Meeting, Members present: IPP Mary Ann Aten, President 

Barbara Heinly, 1st VP Lori Matika, Secretary Barb Hallman, Treasurer Susan Kasinecz, 
Financial Secretary Susan Hall, PPs Sandra Bartholomew, Marilyn Fenstermaker, PP 
Nancy Keller, Lioness Ann Neitz and Lioness Mary Lou  Kaye.  Members absent: 2nd VP 
Cathy Hay, Lioness Tina Schantz and Lioness Sandi Cleaver.  Guests: PP Eileen Frick, 
Lionesses Sylvia Roth,  Sandy Houseknecht, Sandra Lang and Jana Steckel. President 
Barbara Heinly made the following donations on behalf of the Emmaus Lioness Club.  See 
attached list.   President Barbara handed the gavel to incoming President Lori Matika. To 
date 35 members have applied to become part of he Emmaus Lioness/Lions Club.  See 
attached list. 

 
June 2 - Past President's Meeting attendees: 
IPP Mary Ann Aten                                        PP Robin Landis 
PP Sandra Bartholomew                               PP Jackie Owens 
PP Nancy Correll                                           PP Lynda Scheirer 
PP Carol Dilcher                                            PP Gloria Schlegel 
PP Marilyn Fenstermaker                              PP Marlene Sebring 
PP Eileen Frick                                              PP Marilyn Vorhis 
PP Betty Heinly                                              PP Jean Wagner 
 
June 9 - List of 2007-2008 Lioness/Lions Club Officers: 
President  Lori Matika                                     Tailtwister Nancy Keller 
1st Vice President Cathy Hay                          Lioness/Lion Tamer Sandi Cleaver 
2nd Vice President Sylvia Roth                       Membership Director Ann Neitz 
Secretary Barbara Hallman                             Director 1 Year Mary Lou Kaye 
Treasurer Susan Kasinecz                              Director 1 Year Sandra Houseknecht 
Financial Secretary Susan Hall                       Director 2 Year Jana Steckel 
Immediate PP Barbara Heinly                         Director 2 Year Sandra Lang 
 
June 23 - Donations made on behalf of the Emmaus Lioness Club: 
  ALS (Lou Gehrig’s Disease)              $500.00         Emmaus Ambulance Corp.        $1000.00 
  American Diabetes Association         $500.00         Emmaus Fire Department          $1000.00 
  American Heart Association              $500.00          Emmaus Food Bank  $ 250.00 
  Good Shepherd Home                       $500.00         EHS After-ball Event  $ 100.00 



  Habitat for Humanity                          $200.00         EHS Fitness Program  $ 500.00 
  Hospice                                              $500.00         Emmaus Library -       
  Jenn’s House                                     $500.00            Audiotapes                               $1000.00 
  Katie Kasinecz Memorial     
    Scholarship – Graphic Arts             $150.00 
  Kirby                                                $500.00 
  Leader Dogs                                      $250.00 
  Meals On Wheels                              $250.00 
  Northeast Eye Bank                           $200.00 
  Sacred Heart Eye Bank                     $500.00 
  Horace W. Schantz Tournament to 
   Benefit Lehigh County ABVI             $200.00 
  St. Johns Lutheran Church                  $50.00 
  Stargart Disease                                $200.00 
  Wills Eye Bank                                   $500.00 
  WRRS/RADPRIN                               $500.00 
 

June 23 List of 2008-2009 member applications to date: 
Mary Ann Aten                                                  Buraldine Mabus 
Sandra Bartholomew                                        Millie Marsch 
Sandi Cleaver                                                   Lori Matika 
Peggy Dilliplaine                                               Nancy Mory 
Marilyn Fenstermaker                                       Ann Neitz 
Eileen Frick                                                      Jacqueline Owens 
Corinne Genovese                                            Annette Roth 
Eleanore Gilbert                                                Sylvia Roth 
Susan Hall                                                         Renae Rzonca 
Barbara Hallman                                               Lynda Scheirer 
Cathy Hay                                                        Gloria Schlegel 
Barbara Heinly                                                 Marlene Sebring 
Sandra Houseknecht                                       Mary Shelhamer 
Carol Johnston                                                Janet Snyder 
Susan Kasinecz                                              Jana Steckel 
Nancy Keller                                                   Doris Trumbauer 
Robin Landis                                                  Jean Wagner 
Sandra Lang 
 
Total 35 
 

HANOVER TOWNSHIP LIONS CLUB 

.SELLING SUBWAY HOAGIES  CERTIFICATES  

OFFICE OF PRESIDENT VACANT  UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.. 
 

PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP LIONS CLUB 
NOTE: Lions who are women: 9 
* one member gave blood 
* selling brooms at $13 each 



* 3 members attended District Cabinet Meeting 
* 2 members received certificates at District Cabinet Meeting 
* 4 members attended Zone Meeting 
* 4 members attended/helped with GED picnic at Weona Park in Pen Argyl 
* gave scholarships to 3 graduates of Pen Argyl High School 
* paid to have one hearing aid repaired for man in our area 
* PDG Tom Dieter installed new officers for the 2008-2009 Lion year 
* 4 members from the Bangor Lions Club visited our Installation Service 
* 2 members visited the Bushkill Township Lions Club 
* gave $100 for the Plainfield Township Farmers Community/Family Day 
* planning family picnic meeting for July 
* preparing for our 2 fundraiser stands and the selling of brooms at the Plainfield Township Farmers 

Fair 
SLATINGTON LIONS CLUB 

June 3, 2008 - Regular Outdoor meeting was held at the Slatington Skeet Club Grove and was 
attended by 37 members and 18 guests for member attendance of 46%. This was our 1st 
Outdoor meeting of the Summer. Tonight's guests included spouses, family and friends of 
our Lions. Served tonight was a picnic style meal, including hot dogs and hamburgers.Our 
Outdoor Committee served 55 Lions and guests. 

June 11, 2008 - Regular Board meeting was attended by 10 Board members and 1 non-board 
member for 56% Board Attendance. The Board approved the following: a donation of $100 
to a local resident facing a double lung transplant; $500 to the Northern Lehigh Historical 
Society towards their 2008 "Gathering" held in Fall and the full cost of sending a local youth 
to the PA Lions Beacon Lodge Camp for a week this Summer. All bills presented to the 
Board were approved for payment. Reports were heard from 8 of 25 standing committees.  

June 17, 2008 - Regular Outdoor meeting was held at the Slatington Skeet Club Grove and was 
attended by 40 members and 25 guests for member attendance of 50%. Past District 
Governor Claude Fenstermaker installed our 2008-09 Lion Officers in the presence of 
family and friends. Our Outdoor Committee served 65 Steak Dinners. 

June 28, 2008 - Community Steak Fry was held at the Slatington Skeet Club Grove with 
approximately 150 people in attendance. All proceeds from this project will go the 
Walnutport Community Centennial Celebration. Financial report to follow in July's M & A. 

 

 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

 The Slatington Lions Club is participating in the Walnutport Centennial and has chartered 
itself as the "Slater’s". 

 A visitation with the West Penn Lions Club will be Wednesday, July 16, 2008 at the West 
Penn Community Park in West Penn Township 

MEETINGS: 

Tuesday, July 1, 2008 (6:45 PM) - Outdoor Dinner Meeting at the Slatington Skeet Club Grove. 

Wednesday, July 9, 2008 (7:00 PM) - Board Meeting, Slatington Skeet Club Clubhouse. 

Tuesday, July 15, 2008 (6:45 PM) - Outdoor Dinner Meeting at the Slatington Skeet Club Grove. 



 

PROJECTS AND ACTIVITIES: 

Tickets are being offered for this year's Classic Car Raffle, a 1969 Pontiac Lemans Convertible. 
Drawing will be held at our Annual Car Show. 

Annual Car Show (NEW LOCATION) at the Slatington Airport on Sunday, August 31, 2008. (Rain 
date Monday,   September 1, 2008). 

60th Charter Night at the Iron Lakes Country Club on Saturday, September 20, 2008. 
 

TATAMY/STOCKERTOWN LIONS CLUB 
 
Hosted Lion Barry Young, who made video presentation on Leader Dogs 
Donated to Fund Raiser for Stockertown  child who needs eye surgery by participating in Golf 
Tournament at Saw Mill Golf Course. 
Donated Lottery Tickert for 14K Charitable Enterprises. 
25 Year Pins awarded to Lions Duegnam, McHale and Good. 
Spaghetti dinner held June 14. 
Annual Ladies Day event to be held end of June.  Scholarship awardee to be invited. 
 


